

THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

April 03, 2025

Vfw Post 4933 830 Minga Rd Kingsport, TN 37663-4140

Dear Vfw Post 4933,

We recently received your gift of \$1,000.00 on 03/26/2025. Thank you!

Your gift will help us continue our efforts to provide comfort, hope, and much-needed assistance to thousands of families and individuals. As always, we pledge to do the most good with the resources that you have entrusted to our care.

You play a significant role in The Salvation Army's mission of meeting human needs, for it is only possible because of your compassion and generosity. We are thankful that you have chosen to place your confidence in us through your generous gift, and for your partnership in assisting those in need. With friends like you, we can continue to do our work in areas where it is needed—as long as it is needed.

May God bless you as you continue to bless others.

Major R.C. Duskin

Major R.C. Duskin Corps Officer

Your gift to The Salvation Army will be used now and throughout the year to support services in our community! Thank you!

The Salvation Army is a charitable organization under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3) and has provided no goods or services to you in consideration of this contribution.

For more information, please visit us at www.salvationarmyjohnsoncity.org

Please save this letter for your tax records.

THANK YOU



SSA 04/02/25 K##ACK SSA145DACK2D SSADM002 1347 CDS3W8511C2

Vfw Post 4933 830 Minga Rd Kingsport, TN 37663-4140

The Salvation Army
Gift Processing Center
PO Box 847
Mc Kenzie, TN 38201-0847